
6/21/2019 MEDIA RELEASE

https://www.buffalolib.org/print/166 1/1

Published on Buffalo and Erie County Public Library System (https://www.buffalolib.org)

Home > MEDIA RELEASE

Fri, 03/09/2012 - 12:00am — exec

MEDIA RELEASE
The Lancaster Public Library, 5466 Broadway in Lancaster, will be closed from Monday, March 19 through Sunday, April 1 for
electrical updates and installation of new carpeting. The drop boxes at the Lancaster Public Library will remain open for book and other
material returns. Patrons may also return library materials to any other Buffalo & Erie County Public Library branch.

For more information, contact: Jim Stelzle, director, Lancaster Public Library at 716-683-1120.
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